From: on behalf of FS-r2 blackhills webinfo

To: Hoelscher, Rob - FS, SD; Schuyler, Wendy - FS, SD
Cc: Conroy, Louie - FS, SD

Subject: FW: WWW Mail: Newark Project

Date: Tuesday, February 21, 2023 8:28:28 AM

----- Original Message-----

From

Sent: Saturday, February 18, 2023 5:57 PM
To: FS-r2 blackhills webinfo <SM.FS.r2_bkf webin@usda.gov>
Subject: WWW Mail: Newark Project

This project SHOULD NOT proceed until an Enviornmental Study is complete. This project is uphill from the main
water source for the town of Custer and this area has a herd of ELK that reside in that area all spring, summer and
fall. This would be a great disturbance. Since there has not been an environmental study what other areas of
concern would there be? NO TO NEWARK PROJECT WITHOUT ENVIORNMENTAL STUDY.





